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Please consider this letter as the notification that Troy State University (TSU) is replacing

the Professional MBA degree program with the Executive MBA degree program.
Effective fall 2000, TSU will begin this transition from the PMBA to the EMBA.

The Professional MBA degree program contained ten (10) courses (9 required and 1
elective) with a comprehensive examination. The Executive MBA degree program
contains twelve (12) courses (9 required and 3 elective concentration courses) with exit
assessment drawn from a final comprehensive case examination in the capstone course
and an applied research project. Both the final examination and the applied research
project will be evaluated by a panel of faculty members. Both the PMBA and the EMBA
degrees require a prerequisite survey of business courses.

Existing Professional MBA students will have the option of completing the PMBA
degree program or transferring to the Executive MBA degree program.

Should you have questions or need additional information, please call Dr. Angela Roling
at (334) 670-3640 or email: aroling@trojan.iroyst.edu.
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